
Hello BLAST families! 
Your student(s) will be creating the beams of light that will come from the edges of the sun on 

the banner.You can create the beams of light here at Redeemer or take it home to work on and 
return by ​Tuesday, February 16th. ​You are invited to hide the banner on Weds. Feb 17th at 

6:30 pm worship! 

 
 

Here are the instructions for the Alleluia Banner of 2021: 
Supplies: Curvy withe paper strip colorful felt piece glitter/sparkles (optional) 
 
Use one of the long curvy white paper strips to cut out from a piece of felt. Use glue to decorate                     
the beam of light with the glitter or sparkles. Madison will attach the pieces when they are dry. 
 


